From: sunriverquack@gmail.com

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Sen Knopp

Subject: HB 2027

Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 9:20:54 AM
Gentlemen:

In my opinion House Bill 2027 represents the worst of everything:

Designed in a clandestine fashion by a very limited group of wealthy friends to serve their on
agenda,
Concealed from all other interested parties who have worked hard to assess this matter in an open

forum,
Presented to the legislature withholding the true intentions of those involved, and
Finally exposed by a local newspaper to the general public.

Please do not support or pass this bill.
Bill Miller

Sunriver
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